
Caterpillar Room January 2025 Newsletter

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the New Year 2025! We are looking forward to a great year with you and
your children. We want to wish all of our families a happy, healthy and prosperous year!

Curriculum:   This month we are going to be having a lot of fun learning about winter
and winter animals. Our artwork will include painting snowmen, New Year art and many
more cold weather items. Also, continuing using signs for "Mom, Dad, all done, and
thank you".

Birthdays: 
No birthdays this month

Important Dates to Remember: 
1/1 - Closed for New Years Day
1/20 - Closed in Honor of Martin Luther King Jr. Day
2/1 - Rate increases for families enrolled prior to February 1st, 2024, go into effect.
Please see the attached letter and rate sheet for more information.

Gentle Reminders:
Please be sure to label everything with a first name and last initial. Make sure to pack at
least 2 changes of weather appropriate clothing. It is extremely important to sign your
child in and out every day. Please remember to take your child's sheets and blankets
home on Friday to be washed and returned on Monday. Also, make sure to contact us is
your child is going to be absent. The best way to reach us is via ProCare messaging, but
you can always call us as (530) 751-0678.

Happy New Year and lots of love! Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions
or concerns!

Thank You,

Ms. Indu, 
Ms. Hardeep, 
Ms. Becky




